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Town of Pleasant Springs-Clerks Office 

To: Board members 

From:  Rex Henderson 

CC:   

Date: 04/21/2022 

Re: Stoughton Dam Removal Opposition 

 

 

The Clerks office received a call on 4/21/2022 from Rex 

Henderson of 2691 Rolling View Rd., he stated he lives on the 

river and wanted to express his opposition to the removal of the 

City of Stoughton Dam. 

He was encouraged to also call the City of Stoughton to express 

his opinion to them. 

His phone number is (608) 873-7239 

 

 

 


